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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 75611A
14 March 2016

JOHN GREENEWALD
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is an interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request of 14 November 2013, which was received by this office on
15 November 2013, for “a copy of all records pertaining to the NSA's use of the
computer program PROMIS.” As previously provided, your request has been
assigned Case Number 75611. We have interpreted this request to be for only
records on the NSA database PROMIS, “Product Related on-line Management
Information System.” This letter indicates that we have begun to process your
request. There is certain information relating to this processing about which
the FOIA and applicable Department of Defense (DoD) and NSA/CSS
regulations require we inform you.

For purposes of this request and based on the information you provided
in your letter, you are considered an “all other” requester. You must pay for
search time in excess of 2 hours and duplication in excess of 100 pages.

There is a two-pronged test a requester must satisfy to qualify for a fee
waiver. First, the requested information must be in the public interest.
Second, the request must not be primarily in the requester’s commercial
interest. The following six factors further define the two-pronged waiver test,
and a requester must meet all of the first four factors to qualify under the
public interest prong:

1. The subject of the request must concern the “operations and activities
of the government.”

2. The disclosure of information is “likely to contribute to an
understanding of government cperations and activities.”














